
 
TO: EXECUTIVE OFFICERS – STATE BOARDS OF PHARMACY 

FROM: Lemrey “Al” Carter, Executive Director/Secretary 

DATE: November 21, 2024 

RE: DEA CSOS 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) will be launching an enhanced Controlled Substance 
Ordering System (CSOS) on December 9, 2024. DEA’s CSOS facilitates the electronic ordering of 
controlled substances in Schedules I through V. More information, including communications sent to 
registrants, can be found on the DEA website. 
 
 
cc: NABP Executive Committee   
  

https://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/csos.html

